
HUME TOWNSHIP GARBAGE ASSESSMENT MEETING

OCTOBER 1, 2011

MINUTES

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Jim Roland at 2:00 p.m.  Members present,
Craig, Roland, Meagher, Ruth, and Mazure.

There were no additions or deletions for the garbage assessment roll for 2012.

Motion by Mike Ruth, supported by Alice Craig to approve the Garbage Roll for 2012 at
a cost of $125.76 per household for the year.  Motion carried.

The board reviewed the information we received concerning the new furnace for the
township hall.  Supervisor Roland explained to the board that when he checked on the
hall on Friday night he noticed the furnace had been in place in the hall.  He told the
board he had no knowledge of the furnace being delivered before the board had a chance
to approve of it.  Questions were asked as to the whereabouts of the furnace and air
conditioning unit, and also the board informed him that there was never any discussion of
purchasing a new air conditioning unit.  Board member Sam Meagher told the board that
someone approached him and made an offer to the township of $100.00 for the furnace.
After much discussion Supervisor Roland said he would check on the whereabouts of the
furnace and air conditioning unit with Jake’s Plumbing & Heating.

Motion by Alice Craig, supported by Sam Meagher that the township place an ad in the
paper requesting bids for the furnace and installation.  Motion carried.

Bids on the furnace will be opened at our October 2011 meeting.

Motion by Alice Craig, supported by Sam Meagher to adjourn meeting at 2:22p.m.
Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Theresa Mazure, Clerk


